
 

MILLEN TOWNSHIP - REQUEST FOR MOWING BIDS 

Millen Township is now accepting sealed bids for the mowing of Maple Ridge 
Cemetery and the Barton City Park. Accepted bidder will be required to sign a 
contract and provide a copy of insurance. Please contact Supervisor Dennis 
Smith to review the complete contract or for any questions call 231-357-2426. 
Final bids must be received by March 4. Mark on outside of envelope “sealed 
bid mowing” and mail to: Millen Township, PO Box 292, Barton City, MI 48705.  
Bids will be opened at the regular Township meeting on March 4, 2024 at 
7:00pm 

 


